
 
 

Immunization Administration Training for Pharmacists - Disclaimer 

Due to restrictive policies regarding immunization education and training in New York, 

Massachusetts, and New Mexico, this course may not be accepted as a prerequisite to 

becoming an immunizer if you practice in these states. Please contact your Board of Pharmacy 

for details before purchasing this course.  

 

It should be noted that CEimpact’s immunization administration training meets all requirements 

established by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services as well as the rules governing 

pharmacy practice in each of these three states. Unfortunately, however, policies have been 

established by each state’s regulatory agency restricting access to available trainings. We 

encourage you to engage with your regulatory agency and communicate how restricted access 

to training can negatively affect your community’s health. If we can assist you in making a case 

for acceptance of CEimpact’s immunization training, please reach out to us at 

immunize@ceimpact.com. 


